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Monday 8th October

Turtle Trip – Jack and the Beansprout

Dear Parents/carers

The children will be going to see Jack and the Beansprout at The Garage in Norwich on 
Wednesday 5th December at 10am. The children will be going with Turtle staff. The 
children will travel on the minibus.

We will be back at school in time for lunch however we will have a packed lunch on this 
day in case of delays.

The cost of this trip is £7:50 this is a voluntary contribution however if we do not receive 
sufficient funds the trip will not be able to go ahead. Please complete the slip below.

Many Thanks

Emma Wyatt

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Turtle trip to The Garage

Name of Child  ……………………………………………… 

I would/would not like my child to participate on the trip to The Garage.

I would like my child to have the following packed lunch –
Free School packed lunch:  Cheese

Ham
Tuna

I will provide a home packed lunch 

Signed   _____________________________________________Parent/Guardian
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